
Join us- 9:00-10:00 AM

7:45-8:30 AM

PreK-2nd 5:00-6:00 PM
3rd-5th 6:00-7:00 PM

8/15 SAC Meeting 4:00-5:00 PM

8/18 Summer Challenge
Celebration

8/24 PTO Volunteer Breakfast

9/12 SAC Meeting  4:00-5:00 PM

9/14 Donuts w/ Grown-ups 

9/28 Open House

10/2 Fall Picture Day

10/10 SAC Meeting 4:00-5:00 PM

10/12 End of Quarter 1

Hello Lamarque Families and welcome to the 2023-2024 School Year!

We are excited to launch our new theme for the year, "Racing to Success” You will notice
many of our communications and events tied to this theme. We are "Cruising towards" our
shared commitment to student achievement and it will show in all we do at Lamarque. 

We will start this year with introducing expectations, setting goals, and reviewing our
compact with students and families. We teach our students about R.O.A.R.S. (Respect,
Organization, Acceptance, Responsibility, and Safety! As a PBIS Model school, we pride
ourselves on how we celebrate positive ROARS behaviors and focus on interventions that
support all students.

During the 1st Quarter your child's teacher will complete a conference with the intention of
not only engaging students, but also families. The S.T.E.P. (Students & Teachers Engaging
Parents) approach focuses on embracing both the students and families as partners in
learning. Your child’s teacher will schedule days and times in the coming weeks.

During the 1st quarter your child will participate in the F.A.S.T. (Florida Assessment of
Student Thinking) progress monitoring in both Reading and Math. This information along
with teacher observation, helps us create a unique learning plan for your child. Your child
and their teacher will then set goals for each quarter and school year. 

It is important that you review these goals regularly with your child, so they see the value
of their work and efforts throughout the year.

Our entire Lamarque staff are looking forward to supporting you and your child this year.
Your partnership is greatly appreciated.

It's time to "Race to Success!"

Lamarque Pawprint
Fall 2023-24

MR. THOMPSON'S MESSAGE Important
Dates



High academic achievement for all children

A greater focus on teaching and learning Flexibility to

foster local initiatives coupled with responsibility for

student performance Improved connections among

schools, parents, and communities Parents may find

one or more of the following in a Title I school

Intervention classes providing intensive assistance in

reading, math, writing, and/or science

Additional resource teachers and

paraprofessionals/assistants who are highly qualified

Additional training for school staff

A variety of teaching methods and materials Special

learning events for parents and families offered in

multiple languages

Training for parents and families to help their

child/children do better in school 

Extended day and year programs such as before and

after school tutoring and/or summer programs (SLA)

TITLE I FUNDS PROMOTE

Title I @ LamarqueTitle I @ Lamarque  
Title I is a federally funded program that provides

financial assistance to school districts and schools with
high percentages of children from low- income families

to ensure that all children have a fair, equal, and
significant opportunity to obtain a high- quality

education and reach, at a minimum, proficiency on
challenging State academic achievement standards and

state academic assessments

Help us maintain our Title Funding- 
Complete the application today!

https://www.myschoolapps.com/


Important ResourcesImportant Resources  

The Equity Policies and Procedures for students and for
employees/applicants in place for 2023/2024 are located on

the district website- Click Here!
Contact Casie Lorimier, AP & Equity Officer with questions 

Check out your Family Handbook!
Includes guidance for Families and

Staff!- Click here!

Lamarque's

Home-School 

R.O.A.R.S.

Compact

https://www.sarasotacountyschools.net/Page/2548
https://www.sarasotacountyschools.net/Page/2613
https://www.sarasotacountyschools.net/Page/2548


Cambridge International 

As a global organization with a 160-year
history as part of the University of
Cambridge, Cambridge International
partners with schools and districts around
the world with a shared goal of making
education transformation a reality.
Cambridge International is a growing
presence in the United States—currently
partnering with schools in states across the
country.

Global Perspective in Specials (GPS)
Cambridge Scholars Placement
Global Perspective Challenges-
Projects & Exhibitions
 Cambridge aligned extension and
enrichment during WIN time.

Lamarque Elementary offers the
Cambridge program which promotes a
unique instructional system throughout
our K-5 classrooms. 
Cambridge opportunities include:

As a school that offers the Cambridge International program, Lamarque is part of a
global network that uses the Cambridge Pathway to build students’ knowledge and
skills in preparation for higher education and careers. The Cambridge Pathway
prepares students for life – helping them to develop an informed curiosity and
lasting passion for learning.

Through this program we teach students to become confident, responsible,
reflective, innovative and engaged. Cambridge learners are ready to tackle the
demands of tomorrow’s world and are capable of shaping a better world for the
future.

Click here to find 
out more

https://www.cambridgeinternational.org/why-choose-us/parents-and-students/


There were so many
amazing learning

opportunities this summer
for our students...including

our very own medical
school! Students had the
opportunity to assemble
and examine each other 

 with their very own
stethoscopes, complete

an assessment, and learn
all about the human body.

Lamarque's Summer Learning Academy was a huge success this year. 
The Summer Learning Academy was originally designed with one purpose in mind, it was to

help incoming Kindergarten students acclimate to a school setting and get an understanding
of what a school day would be like in the Fall. Over time, the program was extended to include
incoming 1st and 2nd grade students. SLA ran from June 5th to July 20th and the purpose was
then to help prevent the Summer Slide. Today, the program in many other schools goes up to

5th grade. Here at Lamarque, we are focused on students up to 3rd grade.



Thank you so much to all the teachers and staff who contributed to making it the best one
ever! 

Dr. Luke's ESY class had
great fun cooling off after

all their hard work.

Learning Academy
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Behavior Support team

Excited to announce - Lamarque’s Support Team!!! 



Our Lamarque Support Team provides support to students, families
and staff. Our support team consists of two school counselors, Ms.
Hughes in Pre -K to 2nd and Ms. Jenkins in 3rd - 5th. We also have a

school social worker/home school liaison, Ms. Vance. 



We have two ESE Liaisons, Dr. Purdin and Ms. Durish. Lamarque
Elementary has a behavior team on campus, which consists of two

behavior specialists, Ms. Disney and Ms. Morales and 3 behavior techs:
Ms. Lebo, Ms. Tilton and Mr. Floyd. 



Please reach out whenever a need arises, 

we are here for you and your child. 



Pre- K

Kindergarten

First Grade

In the Primary grades, we are
busy making sure our Lion Cubs

feel safe and loved to start off
the school year. 



We are working on routines and

how to be a good friend! 



2nd Grade Pit  Crew

Second Grade






In Social Studies, second graders build on the
skills they learned in 1st. We will further develop
our map skills, reading and designing different
types of maps. We will research and compare

different Native American tribes and learn about
primary & secondary sources and timelines. We

will use these documents to learn about
immigration to America and compare how life
was different in the colonial times, to how we

live today.
We are looking forward to getting to know all our

new second graders, watching them grow and
develop emotionally, socially and academically.

It is going to be an AMAZING year!



Second graders are racing into school and up the stairs to the second floor with the upper
elementary classes. With the move up to second, there comes more responsibility and

accountability. 
This year we will focus on developing our metal math strategies so that we can move into three

digit mathematical problems along with 2 step word problems.
In ELA, we are working on developing and strengthening independent reading skills by focusing on

chunking parts of words to decode instead of sounding out each letter and reading for
understanding. 

n writing we will use a deeper understanding of what we read to become better writers. 



In second grade we will focus on writing expository and opinion pieces of writing that are 2-5
paragraphs in length by the end of the year.

We have some exciting topics in science this year. We will begin with introducing the scientific
process and the process of doing science investigations. Through the year we will also

investigate Earth surfaces, different forms of energy, changing matter, part of the human body,
and animals and their habitats.






3rd Grade Pit Crew

Third Grade
This year, 3rd graders are ready to

"spread their wings" and soar into 3rd
grade!

During quarter 1, students will get a
chance to show what they know, establish
their goals, and gear up for a fun year of

learning. We will be polishing up our
reading skills and reading to understand. 



We will practice expectations and

routines as well as build a community in
our classrooms to form a strong

foundation. 



Topics like Earth and Space, reading
maps, character development, and

animal adaptations are just a glimpse of
students will be researching at the start of
the school year. The third grade teachers

are excited to welcome the new and
smiling faces for 2023-2034 academic

year!





4th Grade Pit  Crew

Fourth Grade
Now it's time to dust off those

backpacks, sharpen those pencils, and
get ready for an amazing year of

learning, growth, and friendship. Get
ready to dive into the world of words,
stories, and creative writing in ELA.

From thrilling adventures to
persuasive essays, your language

arts journey is about to take off! In
Science and Social Studies, we

unravel the mysteries of our planet,
ecosystems, and the history that

shaped Florida. From mangroves to
manatees, our state has so much to

offer! Math will become not just
understandable but FUN as we tackle

making sense of multiplication,
division, fractions, and more! We

can't wait to witness your
achievements and watch you shine

like the Florida sun!

It's that exciting time of the year again - the
back-to-school season is here, and we couldn't
be more thrilled to have each and every one of

you back in our fourth-grade community.
Whether you're returning or joining us for the

first time, get ready for a year filled with
exploration, learning, and unforgettable

experiences. We hope you've had a fantastic
summer filled with fun, adventure, and

relaxation.



5th Grade Pit  Crew

Fifth Grade
We are starting the year off fostering a love
for all things math! Students will be
engaged in reviewing previous grade
concepts through teacher instruction, turn
and talks, partner work, and games. 

In reading, we are starting the race to
success with fiction texts focusing on
discussing character’s perspectives. The
year will also begin with exciting read
alouds; some classes will read Kensuke’s
Kingdom while others will read Charlie and
the Chocolate Factory. 

The race through science will begin with
nature of science standards. Students will
learn all about the different types of
investigations and how to conduct their own
experiment for the STEM Fair. 

We are thrilled to start our engines and keep
the momentum going throughout the year!
We are racing towards success this year at
full speed! 

Welcome to 5th Grade! It’s going to be the
best year and a fantastic end to the
elementary journey. We have some special
events planned throughout the year that will
have the students excited about learning
and give them opportunities to enjoy
themselves socially. 



Back to SchoolBack to SchoolBack to School
ChecklistChecklistChecklist

Want to know how our parent pick up line
works?  Watch the video below!

Uniforms

Supplies

Hang Tag

Parent Portal

Meet the teacher



StayStayStay
ConnectedConnectedConnected

FOLLOW OUR FACEBOOK PAGE1.

2.    CHECK OUT OUR SCHOOL WEBSITE

3. KEEP UP TO DATE WITH OUR CALENDAR

https://www.facebook.com/LamarqueElementary/
https://www.sarasotacountyschools.net/lamarque
https://www.sarasotacountyschools.net/Page/38#calendar21/20230727/month
https://www.facebook.com/LamarqueElementary


Digital Resources
Helpful links for families

https://www.facebook.com/LamarqueElementary
https://www.sarasotacountyschools.net/lamarque
https://parentportal.sarasotacountyschools.net/
https://support.dreambox.com/s/article/Setting-up-DreamBox-at-Home-School-Families
https://www.raz-kids.com/
https://login.i-ready.com/
https://www.abcya.com/
https://www.gonoodle.com/
https://www.readworks.org/student-authentication






Quarterly Awards Night ($100 each Quarter)

Covers certif icates for students and refreshments.

Family Movie Night ($400 –  4 available per year)

PBIS (Posit ive Behavior Interventions and Supports)  Events ($100 each)

There are 8 events throughout the year.

PBIS R.O.A.R.S Store as a part  of  our reward systems.

PBIS End of Year Celebration- Sponsorship of an activity wil l  include your

business sign at that activity.

(Extreme Bounce House or Water Sl ide- $500, Bounce Houses- $150 each,

Cotton Candy- $300,

Snow Cones-$300, Popcorn- $100,  Waters-  $200)

Family Events –  (Donuts with Dad,  Muffins with Mom, etc)  $250.00 per event

Explorers After School Enrichment Program

Annual Carnival-  Monetary Donation for event costs or host a booth with a

portion of sales going back to Lamarque.

Annual Pride-A-Thon Sponsorship –

(Envelopes $150,  Popcorn $100,  Donations for highest fundraising students

including bikes or electronics)

SSYRA Reading Party ($100)

Teacher Appreciation Week

(Monetary donations towards Teacher Luncheon,  Snack Day or Food

Donation for those Days,  Teacher gifts)  

Sponsor Lion Links ($150- Multiple opportunit ies throughout the year)  

Host a Spirit  Night with a portion of proceeds donated to Lamarque. 

Cash Donations to be applied to activit ies as needed. 

 Please contact Mrs. LaPorte for more information

m e a g h a n . l a p o r t e @sarasotacountyschools.net

Lamarque Elementary
School 
How Business Partner donations can be used:



King Level  - $1500 or more

•
•
•

•

•

•

•
•

•
•

•
•
•

Car Line Sign advertisement (2' x4') displayed out front for 1 year.
Name/Logo on our School Website.

Plus all recognition listed below.

One week on the Lamarque Marquee out front.
Half Page Ad in yearbook
Plus all recognition listed below.

Invitation to exhibit your business at one of our Family Nights and school-wide events.
Business Partner highlight on our Facebook Page.
Plus all recognition listed below.

Recognition on a digital display in the school lobby.
Insertion of one business-card sized ad each semester in our quarterly newsletter, Paw
Prints, which is digitally provided to all 1000 staff and families.
Opportunity to be nominated as Sarasota County- School District Business Partner of the Year.
Business Card Ad in yearbook.

Mane Level - $500 - $999.99

Pride Level - $1000 - $1499.99

Cub Level - $100.00 - $499.99

2023-2024

L e g e n d a r y 

L i o n
B u s i n e s s
P a r t n e r s 

O p p o r t u n i t i e s



Lamarque Elementary

Scan/email, mail, or drop off this form along with donation.

meaghan.laporte@sarasotacountyschools.net

3415 Lamarque Ave. North Port, FL 34286

Legendary Lion Business partners

Please email Mrs. LaPorte your company logo at
meaghan.laporte@sarasotacountyschools.net

Join the pride today!

Other Ways to Donate to Lamarque




